
EAGLES ONEFUND

We are so grateful for the way our MRCA families have given over the past few years 
to bring about amazing improvements in our facilities, technology, curriculum, financial 
assistance, and professional development. Without your generosity, we would not have 
been able to complete our year via virtual learning in the spring, and we wouldn’t be able 
to plan for the safe reopening of our school in the fall. Here are some of our successes!

Virtual learning was possible in the spring thanks to...

Student 
Chromebooks

Faculty
Laptops

Video
Technology

New Curriculum Teacher
Training

We can safely reopen in the fall with...

No-Contact 
Water Fountains

Plus, MRCA families received financial assistance to ensure their 
children could continue to receive a Christ-centered education 

during one of the most difficult economic times in recent history!

Classroom
Furniture Upgrades

Updated
Lunchroom Furniture

mitchellroadchristian.org/eagles-onefund


